Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers

Bah Humbug

Please join us for our Year 2 Christmas Performances which are on the following
days:

Monday, 16" December at 9.30 am
Wednesday, 18™ December at 2.00 pm

(Siblings are welcome at either performance but due to limited space may not
have their own seat).

Please book a maximum of 3 seats per family by following this link:
https://forms.office.com/e/7arl XZFEUxO

Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate families having more than 3 seats in total
and will be checking off names when you arrive at the performance(s) you
requested.

Please ensure you have requested your seats before Wednesday, 11" December.

We will once again be collecting for a charity after the performances and will let
you have further details nearer the time.

We look forward to seeing you.

Kind regards

Phillippa Longman


https://forms.office.com/e/7arLXZFUx0

